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SITE WALK NOTES 
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 
SATURDAY, MAY 10,2014 

The Saturday, May 10, 2014 an Inland Wetlands Commission site walk was performed in the 
absence of a quorum. 

The Inland Wetlands Commission site walk began at 9:10 AM at the driveway entrance to 48 
Quinebaug Road (Route 131, Assessor's reference Map 59, Block 88, Lot I I) .  The purpose of 
the site walk was to review site conditions in a wetlandlwatercourse area proposed to be graded 
for the planting of Christmas trees as identified in pending Application # IWA14002. In 
attendance were property owner Eric Kapitulik, his son Axel Kapitulik, Michael Bartlet of Hull 
Forest Products, Commissioners Steve Baranow, H. Charles Obert, and Ron Tillen and and 
myself. 

Beginning at the driveway entrance the group drove down the driveway to where a new home 
was being built and then walked southwest into and through the proposed grading area where 
an area of pooled water was observed containing some tadpoles and egg masses of 
amphibians. The meeting ended at 10:37 AM and the group disbanded independently walking 
back to their parked vehicles. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
* 

Marla Butts 't 

Wetlands Agent 


